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Starting Feb. 1, 2025, Cimzia will change to nonpreferred on 
our prescription drug plans 
 
Starting Feb. 1, 2025, we’ll change how we cover Cimzia® on the drug lists associated with 

our prescription drug plans.  

Cimzia is currently a preferred drug on our prescription drug plans. However, starting Feb. 

1, 2025, Cimzia will change to a nonpreferred drug on our prescription drug plans. With 

this change, members’ copays may change, and they may pay more than they currently 

pay.  

We are notifying affected members of this change and recommending they talk to their 

doctor about which preferred alternative drug is right for them. Preferred alternative drugs 

with similar safety and efficacy typically have a lower copay than nonpreferred drugs. 

Additional coverage requirements may apply for preferred alternatives.   

 

Subscribe to Provider Alerts Weekly, a weekly email with a list of links to the previous 

week's provider alerts. 
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